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Mr. J. W. Luna, Commissioner

Department of Environment and Conservation

L & C Tower, 21st Floor

Nashville, TN 37243-0435


Dear Mr. Luna:


This will acknowledge receipt of your letter dated August 25, 1994 in response

to our comments following the February 1994 review of your radiation control

program.


We recognize the actions that you and your staff are implementing with regard

to our recommendations and comments. We note that you indicate in your

response that inspection frequency of the medical afterloader device users has

been revised, the license conditions for device users and nuclear pharmacies

have been revised, and that additional attention will be given to the field

inspections of licensees working under reciprocity. We will evaluate the

effectiveness of the State's action at the time of our next program review.


I appreciate your support of the radiation control program and look forward to

working with you in the future.


Sincerely,


Richard L. Bangart, Director

Office of State Programs


cc:	 Michael H. Mobley, Director

 Division of Radiological Health
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